
Walk East Norfolk
December, 2018 Walks Programme

Day and Date Time 
(24 Hr) Location Distance Meeting Point Post Code Walk 

Leader

Tuesday 
04/12/2018 13.30 Hemsby   

(Scratby) 3.3 miles Lacon Arms PH Car 
Park, Hemsby NR29 4JG PL/BL

Thursday 
06/12/2018 10.00 Gorleston       

(The Promenade) 2.0 miles Gorleston Yacht 
Pond Car Park NR31 6BT D.G-B

Friday 
07/12/2018

10.30 Runham     
(Mince Pie Walk) 3.1 miles Runham Church 

CP NR29 3EL TW/DW/
FH

 Please refer to the EVENTS page of the website for full details or enquire from a 
Walk Leader.  Your generosity is always appreciated to make this indoor picnic a 

success.

Tuesday 
11/12/2018 13.30 Fleggburgh 1.9 miles Fleggburgh Village 

Hall CP
NR29 3AG JW/MW

Thursday 
13/12/2018

10.00 Gorleston       
(The Promenade) 2.0 miles Gorleston Yacht 

Pond Car Park NR31 6BT D.G-B

This date also marks our XMAS LUNCH at the East Coast Restaurant, Scratby at 
12.30 for 1.00.  Menu and Booking Form are on our website for downloading or 

available from Jane and David.  Please book early to avoid disappointment!

 Friday 
14/12/2018

10.30 Horsey          
(Seal Walk) 1.5 miles The Nelson PH 

Overflow Car Park NR29 4AD JW/MW

This is an opportunity for you to see the seal pups so bring along your cameras but 
please keep to the roped footpath and do not get too close to any pups as parents 

are not friendly!

Thursday 
20/12/2018 10.00 Gorleston       

(The Promenade) 2.0 miles Gorleston Yacht 
Pond Car Park NR31 6BT D.G-B

IT’S 
CHRISTMAS!

THERE ARE NO MORE PROGRAMMED WALKS UNTIL THE NEW YEAR.                                                                                                         
YOUR COMMITTEE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO WISH YOU ALL A VERY 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A VERY HAPPY, HEALTHY NEW YEAR!
(The programme for January will soon be published but, for your diaries, the first 

walk will take place on Thursday 3rd January, 2019)

Unfortunately, there are times when space is limited for the 
parking of cars.  In the circumstances it would be very helpful 
if you could arrange to consider car sharing.  This will enrich 
the social side of our Group and reduces the overall cost of 
travel.                                                                                            
‘Walk East Norfolk’ cannot accept any liability for damage or 
injury caused by/to vehicles.

Dogs may attend our walks but MUST be kept on a short  
non-extendable lead at all times.  Care must be taken they do 
not cause disturbance to other walkers.  The owner is 
responsible at all times and should be appropriately and 
adequately insured.


